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July 23, 2025. Dear Mr. and Mrs. Ephraim, please accept my 
greetings from Togo. I am doing well with my family. How are you 
and your activities? I am happy to announce that I have been 
admitted to the 7th grade. During these holidays, I am helping my 
mother sell juice. Activities continue at the center. Soon, school 
will resume, and we will return to school.
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2.I thank you for everything, for the sponsorship and support. May 
God bless you and repay you a hundredfold. 3.Please pray that 
God protects my family and me, and that he protects you as well.
 


